
 
Ackerman Project Updates  
2019 

• Update 11/19/19: The BCC approved the Final Assessment Resolution at 
the MSBU Public Hearing. Presentation 

• Letter to Property Owners 8/26/19 
• Update 6/25/19: The BCC approved the Initial Assessment Resolution and 

set a Public Hearing for November 19, 2019, at 5:01 p.m. at the Charlotte 
Harbor Event & Conference Center, 75 Taylor Street, Punta Gorda. 
Presentation 

• Update 1/29/19: The BCC directed the Utilities Department to start the 
design and planning process for the Ackerman Wastewater Expansion 
Project. Presentation 

 

http://charlottecountyfl.gov/core/fileparse.php/536/urlt/ackerman-res-2019-153.pdf
https://charlottecountyfl.gov/core/fileparse.php/536/urlt/ackerman-presentation-2019-11-19.pdf
http://charlottecountyfl.gov/core/fileparse.php/536/urlt/ackerman-sample-notice.pdf
http://charlottecountyfl.gov/core/fileparse.php/536/urlt/ackerman-initial-res-2019-076.pdf
http://charlottecountyfl.gov/core/fileparse.php/536/urlt/ackerman-presentation-2019-06-25.pdf
http://charlottecountyfl.gov/core/fileparse.php/536/urlt/ackerman-presentation-2019-01-29.pdf

